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Attorneys Quoted for Their Insight on Minnesota’s New Pay
Equity Law

News

8.20.24


In an article published by Minneapolis/St. Paul Business Journal, Kathleen Caminiti and Karen

Odash were quoted for their insight on Minnesota’s pay equity and transparency law, which

mandates all employers with 30 or more employees in Minnesota to include a pay range or fixed pay

rate in all job postings.

To read the article visit Minneapolis/St. Paul Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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